WALK TO REMEMBER
FAQ'S

Registrations on the night start at 6pm at Ulverston Leisure
Centre, LA12 9HT where we will have pre-walk entertainment.
The walk commences at 8pm therefore you will find it is dark
for the majority of the walk, we strongly advise that you have a
headtorch with you on the evening.

There is no requirement to bring any paperwork/tickets
with you on the evening, just head to the registration desks
on arrival and our team of wonderful volunteers will be

delighted to welcome you.

The walk is approximately 10 miles long (just under) and will
start at 8pm. Depending on the individual, finish times will
differ. Staff and volunteers will be at Furness Academy until

the last person finishes.

YES! No Walk to Remember is complete without the addition
of Flashing Headwear and Festival Face Glitter! These will be

available to purchase on the evening.

If you ordered a T-shirt when signing up before July 21st
then you T-Shirt will be ready for collection at select dates in

August. If you signed up after July 21st you can collect your t-
shirt on the night of the event

Alcohol is not to be consumed during the event at any times.
Anyone who is under the influence of alcohol will no longer be

allowed to participate in the walk.
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